Taneeka Hansen

From: American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of
Sarah Drummond <ican@acscan.org>

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 10:12 PM

To: Rep. Paul Seaton

Subject: Vote YES on House Bill 328

Categories: Taneeka

Mar 23, 2016

State Representative Paul Seaton
State Capitol, Room 102

120 Fourth Street

Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Representative Seaton,

| write to you today in support of House Bill 328, which would create a statewide smoke-free indoor workplace law. This
bill will protect Alaskans from unnecessary exposure to cancer-causing toxins from secondhand smoke and e-cigarette
aerosol in the workplace.

Sixty-nine percent of Alaskans support a statewide smoke-free workplace law, according to recent polling. Similarly,
large percentages support including e-cigarettes (72%) and marijuana (79%) in a smoke-free workplace law. Public
opinion and awareness of the dangers of exposure to these substances is clear: No one should have to choose between
a job and their health.

Secondhand smoke exposure to non-smokers increases their risk of heart disease and lung cancer by up to 30%. It's time
for us to extend protection from secondhand smoke and e-cigarette aerosol in the workplace to employees and
customers across the state.

Alaskans can't wait any longer for smoke-free workplaces. | hope | can count on you to vote yes on House Bill 328.

Sincerely,

Ms. Sarah Drummond



Taneeka Hansen

From: Rep. Paul Seaton

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 7:55 PM
To: Taneeka Hansen

Subject: FW: Vote YES on House Bill 328
Categories: committee

From: American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network [mailto:ican@acscan.org]
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 7:42 PM

To: Rep. Paul Seaton <Rep.Paul.Seaton@akleg.gov>

Subject: Vote YES on House Bill 328

Mar 22, 2016

State Representative Paul Seaton
State Capitol, Room 102

120 Fourth Street

Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Representative Seaton,

| write to you today in support of House Bill 328, which would create a statewide smoke-free indoor workplace law. This
bill will protect Alaskans from unnecessary exposure to cancer-causing toxins from secondhand smoke and e-cigarette
aerosol in the workplace.

Sixty-nine percent of Alaskans support a statewide smoke-free workplace law, according to recent polling. Similarly,
large percentages support including e-cigarettes (72%) and marijuana (79%) in a smoke-free workplace law. Public
opinion and awareness of the dangers of exposure to these substances is clear: No one should have to choose between
a job and their health.

Secondhand smoke exposure to non-smokers increases their risk of heart disease and lung cancer by up to 30%. It's time for us
to extend protection from secondhand smoke and e-cigarette aerosol in the workplace to employees and customers across the
state.

Alaskans can't wait any longer for smoke-free workplaces. | hope | can count on you to vote yes on House Bill 328.

Sincerely

Ms. Kimberly Sonderland

PO Box 81413 Fairbanks,

AK 99708-1413 (907) 888- 1
9064 kimsons@gmail.com



Taneeka Hansen

From: American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of
Barbara Pepek <ican@acscan.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 9:30 AM

To: Rep. Paul Seaton

Subject: Vote YES on House Bill 328

Categories: Taneeka

Mar 23, 2016

State Representative Paul Seaton
State Capitol, Room 102

120 Fourth Street

Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Representative Seaton,

| write to you today in support of House Bill 328, which would create a statewide smoke-free indoor workplace law. This
bill will protect Alaskans from unnecessary exposure to cancer-causing toxins from secondhand smoke and e-cigarette
aerosol in the workplace.

Sixty-nine percent of Alaskans support a statewide smoke-free workplace law, according to recent polling. Similarly,
large percentages support including e-cigarettes (72%) and marijuana (79%) in a smoke-free workplace law. Public
opinion and awareness of the dangers of exposure to these substances is clear: No one should have to choose between
a job and their health.

Secondhand smoke exposure to non-smokers increases their risk of heart disease and lung cancer by up to 30%. It's time
for us to extend protection from secondhand smoke and e-cigarette aerosol in the workplace to employees and
customers across the state.

Alaskans can't wait any longer for smoke-free workplaces. | hope | can count on you to vote yes on House Bill 328.
Sincerely,

Ms. Barbara Pepek

1331 Hillcrest Dr
Anchorage, AK 99503-1746
(907) 244-1661
xefirah@gmail.com



Taneeka Hansen

From: Amy Modig <amy_modig@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 2:45 PM

To: Joshua Banks; Taneeka Hansen

Cc: heather.aronno@cancer.org

Subject: HB 328 Statewide Smoke-free Workplace Law
Hello,

Please use all of your resources to support and pass this important bill this year.

There is undeniable proof that smoking is a cancer causing agent and so is secondhand smoke.

We can do more for the health of all Alaskans if we can guarantee them a smoke-free environment in which
they can breathe and work.

My workplace is so lucky that we are tobacco-free but this should be available for all, especially young parents
and youth.

Our teens need a clear message that all forms of tobacco, including e-cigarettes, are dangerous for their health
and development.

Thank you for your commitment to all Alaska.

Sincerely,

Amy

Amy Modig

Anchorage Parent, Grandparent and Worker
POB 203265

Anchorage, AK 99520

(907)764-8880



Taneeka Hansen

From: American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of
Doug Sanvik <ican@acscan.org>

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 8:12 PM

To: Rep. Paul Seaton

Subject: Vote YES on House Bill 328

Categories: Taneeka

Mar 22, 2016

State Representative Paul Seaton
State Capitol, Room 102

120 Fourth Street

Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Representative Seaton,

| write to you today in support of House Bill 328, which would create a statewide smoke-free indoor workplace law. This
bill will protect Alaskans from unnecessary exposure to cancer-causing toxins from secondhand smoke and e-cigarette
aerosol in the workplace.

Sixty-nine percent of Alaskans support a statewide smoke-free workplace law, according to recent polling. Similarly,
large percentages support including e-cigarettes (72%) and marijuana (79%) in a smoke-free workplace law. Public
opinion and awareness of the dangers of exposure to these substances is clear: No one should have to choose between
a job and their health.

Secondhand smoke exposure to non-smokers increases their risk of heart disease and lung cancer by up to 30%. It's time
for us to extend protection from secondhand smoke and e-cigarette aerosol in the workplace to employees and
customers across the state.

Alaskans can't wait any longer for smoke-free workplaces. | hope | can count on you to vote yes on House Bill 328.
Sincerely,

Mr. Doug Sanvik

PO Box 21774

Juneau, AK 99802-1774
(907) 586-1421
dsanvik@gci.net



Taneeka Hansen

From: American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of
George Stewart <ican@acscan.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 11:43 AM

To: Rep. Paul Seaton

Subject: Vote YES on House Bill 328

Mar 23, 2016

State Representative Paul Seaton
State Capitol, Room 102

120 Fourth Street

Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Representative Seaton,

| write to you today in support of House Bill 328, which would create a statewide smoke-free indoor workplace law. This
bill will protect Alaskans from unnecessary exposure to cancer-causing toxins from secondhand smoke and e-cigarette
aerosol in the workplace.

Sixty-nine percent of Alaskans support a statewide smoke-free workplace law, according to recent polling. Similarly,
large percentages support including e-cigarettes (72%) and marijuana (79%) in a smoke-free workplace law. Public
opinion and awareness of the dangers of exposure to these substances is clear: No one should have to choose between
a job and their health.

Secondhand smoke exposure to non-smokers increases their risk of heart disease and lung cancer by up to 30%. It's time
for us to extend protection from secondhand smoke and e-cigarette aerosol in the workplace to employees and
customers across the state.

Alaskans can't wait any longer for smoke-free workplaces. | hope | can count on you to vote yes on House Bill 328.
Sincerely,

Dr. George Stewart

4431 Edinburgh Dr
Anchorage, AK 99502-1420
(907) 360-2051
glstewart36@gmail.com



Taneeka Hansen

From: American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of
Daniel Morris <ican@acscan.org>

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 9:12 PM

To: Rep. Paul Seaton

Subject: Vote YES on House Bill 328

Categories: Taneeka

Mar 23, 2016

State Representative Paul Seaton
State Capitol, Room 102

120 Fourth Street

Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Representative Seaton,

| write to you today in support of House Bill 328, which would create a statewide smoke-free indoor workplace law. This
bill will protect Alaskans from unnecessary exposure to cancer-causing toxins from secondhand smoke and e-cigarette
aerosol in the workplace.

Sixty-nine percent of Alaskans support a statewide smoke-free workplace law, according to recent polling. Similarly,
large percentages support including e-cigarettes (72%) and marijuana (79%) in a smoke-free workplace law. Public
opinion and awareness of the dangers of exposure to these substances is clear: No one should have to choose between
a job and their health.

Secondhand smoke exposure to non-smokers increases their risk of heart disease and lung cancer by up to 30%. It's time
for us to extend protection from secondhand smoke and e-cigarette aerosol in the workplace to employees and
customers across the state.

Alaskans can't wait any longer for smoke-free workplaces. | hope | can count on you to vote yes on House Bill 328.
Sincerely,

Mr. Daniel Morris

2437 Boniface Pkwy Apt 2
Anchorage, AK 99504-3140
(907) 982-7059
daniel-lee-morris@outlook.com
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